
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/8/2015 10:51:59 AM
Subject: D-SNAP

Attachments: D Snap Disaster Response(DMG edits).docx

I tweaked one section related to length of benefit eligibility, and added a section related to cost, and another at the 
bottom with a chart comparing D-SNAP to SNAP that I took out of the FNS D-SNAP state handbook.  If you think it is 
too much, please remove.  The rest of the document contains sufficient information in my opinion to make the call.  I 
recommend we request D-SNAP.
 
Let me know how else I can help.
 
DMG
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
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